From:
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: No to Aquind

Date: 15 December 2021 22:58:31

Dear Planning Inspector,

As you have once again delayed making a decision on this matter I would like to again voice my opposition to the application.

The AQUIND interconnector risks trashing my city, Portsmouth: Its green spaces, allotments, streets, beaches, and wildlife.

How can you accept such a disastrous application?

Please think about us, local people, who don't need such project. Think about our so precious green spaces, our willdife, our protected areas.

Think about us, not about money.

We don't want Aquind to ruin our beautiful city.

Best wishes,

Mathilde